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Today’s  Worship Service 

 

 

Welcome and Announcements   Jessica Munn 

 

Songs of Praise & Worship 

 

Special Music       Chantelle & Worship Team 

“More Than Able” 

      

Morning Prayer     Don Kraines 

 

Jr Church Dismissed 

 

Scripture Reading     Adrian Perregaux 

Matthew 25:14-30          

    

Message         Pastor Mitch Reed 

 “Settling Accounts”  

  

Closing Song 

 

Closing Prayer      

 
Jr. Church  

For children K-5th grade, with age-appropriate  
Bible lessons, crafts and activities. Children are dismissed to 
class after the morning prayer.  Infant and Toddler rooms are open 
with caregivers throughout the service. 



  

 

Wednesday, March 13th, 2024 
FELLOWSHIP DINNER  5:45 pm - sign up in the foyer 

Suggested donation-$5 for Adults and $2 for children under 5. 
Menu: Tacos, chicken frajitas, strawberry mousse salad and dessert. 
(Alternative meal available, please specify on sign up.) 
       6:30 pm Praise Gang and Children’s Bible Study 
       6:45 pm  Men’s, Women’s and Youth Group Bible Study 
 

Upcoming Events: 

Women’s Ministry Soup Cook-Off - TODAY, 12 pm 

Everyone, please come taste and vote. 
 

Youth Group - Thursday 3/14, 6:30 -8:30 pm 

KidVenture - Friday 3/15, 6:30 - 8 pm 

Family Playgroup - Friday 3/15, 3/29, 10:30 am - 12:30 pm 
 

New to EGCC Meet & Greet after church on March 17th 

We want to invite all those who have been visiting us for worship 

or are new to EGCC for an after-worship Meet and Greet time on 

Sunday, March 17th in Missions Café next to the sanctuary. See 

foyer sign up sheet for details.  We’d love to get to know you better.
 

Easter Flowers 

If you would like to order Easter flowers to adorn our sanctuary, 

envelopes are in the pews and in the foyer.  Please have orders 

in by March 24! 
 

Call to Commit Campaign - We know you are wondering what 

the final results of the campaign are.  Plan to attend the Celebration

Banquet on Friday, April 12 to enjoy a wonderful meal, a bit of 

entertainment and then hear the results of the commitment  

campaign and some ideas of what the initial projects funded by 

it will be.  More details to come. 
 

EGCC Preschool has begun registration for the 2024-2025 

school year.  Applications are available from the preschool and 

on the EGCC website.  There is an upcoming open house  

scheduled for Tuesday, March 12 from 4 - 6pm. 
 

Connect! 

New to EGCC?  Have a prayer request?  Want more information?  
Fill out a connection card from the wooden collection box in the 
foyer and return it to the box.  We want to know you were here 
and to get to know you better! 



  

 

Prayer Guide 
 

Our Church Ministries  
EGCC Staff 
 

Our Church Community   
Healing for Tom and Sarah Dreisbach’s daughter Emily. 

Susan Williams and family as they memorialized Susan’s 

brother Dave on Friday. 
       

Persecuted Christians Around the World  
South Sudan 
       

Missionaries of the Week 
 

  Matt and Nicole Paschall  
  Serving United World Mission in Hungary   
  

  Mark and Rae Wilson - Retired in Iowa 
    

 
 

EGCC Contact Information - www.egcchurch.org          
   Church Office: office@egcchurch.org (518) 399-3151  

 EGCC Preschool: preschool@egcchurch.org  (518) 280-7865 

Ways to Give  
• Collection Box in the foyer 
• Online @ www.egcchurch.org/giving 
• Download the Easytithe App to your phone 

Sunday School for toddlers to adults meets each Sunday at 
9:00 am.  Kingdom Living is a class for parents and singles 
and includes food and fellowship. Please plan to join us! 
 
Umbrella Prayer is a weekly time of prayer for the needs 
of our church and community.  We meet Sundays 8:30 - 9:00 am  
in the library.  Questions please see Kate Laird. 
 
Candy donations for Easter Egg Hunt 

Candy is needed as we prepare for the egg hunt on Easter  

Sunday! Collection will begin Sunday, March 10th. Please put 

donations in the box in the foyer. Candy should be individually 

wrapped and peanut-free. Plastic eggs are NOT needed.     

Questions? Contact Susan Williams at children@egcchurch.org 

 
 

mailto:children@egcchurch.org

